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FORPS AGM 

FORPS (Friends of Rusper Primary School) AGM will take place on Monday 

22nd September at 6.30pm.  FORPS has been absolutely amazing year after 

year, organising fantastic fundraising events like the Christmas and Summer 

Fairs, Colour run, school discos, cake sales and so much more.  These events 

not only bring joy to our children and families, but also raise vital funds that 

help make our school even more brilliant!  We’d love to see as many parents 

and carers as possible at the AGM.  Whether you’re a regular helper or just 

curious to find out more, your support makes a huge difference.   

Come along, get involved, and help shape the exciting year ahead for Rusper 

Primary!  

 

House Captains 

 

We are delighted to announce our new House Captains! 

 

• Swifts (Blue):   Olive & Verity 

• Swallows (Red): Arthur & Jude 

 

All of the children did so well throughout the election process, working 

incredibly hard and showing great enthusiasm.  Every single child received 

votes, which truly shows how valued and respected they are by their peers.  

We are so proud of every child who took part, and we extend a big 

congratulations to our newly elected House Captains! 

Clubs  

Wow, what an incredible response to our clubs this term!  It’s been fantastic 

to see so many children eager to get involved.  We’ve worked hard to make 

sure everyone got a place in their chosen clubs, although a few were 

oversubscribed – thank you for your understanding.  We’re especially excited 

to welcome Chelsea Football Club to Rusper next week – what a treat! 

Kidenza Performance 

We’re thrilled to announce that KS2 children have been invited by Bohunt 

Horsham to attend a magical live performance by Kidenza next Thursday, 25th 

September.  Kidenza is known for making classical music fun, interactive and 

unforgettable for young audiences.  A letter with all the details has gone out – 

we can’t wait to hear all about the experience!  

Reception Children 

Our wonderful Reception children have now joined us full-time – and what a 

brilliant start they’ve had!  They’re already diving into school life with 

enthusiasm, curiosity and lots of smiles.  We’re so proud of how quickly 

they’ve settled in and embraced their learning journey. 



School Lunches 

We’re pleased to report that the recent issues with lunch ordering have now 

been resolved.  Thank you so much for your patience!  Just a reminder: please 

make sure to place your lunch orders two weeks in advance, before midnight 

on Thursdays. 

School Council 

Our newly elected School Council had their first meeting with Mrs Wright this 

week.  They’ve already started sharing thoughtful ideas – including some great 

discussions around our school uniform policy.  We love seeing our pupils take 

an active role in shaping their school! 


